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Dear Parents/Carers,  

I started the week by setting the school a 

challenge of raising some money for us to be 

able to buy some new reading books for the 

children in school. It is an ambitious target of £500 by the 

end of the school year.  

We will be holding a series of fundraising events to help us 

reach our target. There will be a non uniform day, our 

Book Fair Tea Party, the Summer Fair and our Year 6 

children will be selling ice poles after school on the 

playground on warm days (let’s hope we get some nice 

weather!) 

If you have any other ideas or would like to get involved in 

helping us reach our target then please catch me on the 

playground or contact me via the School Office.  

The children have worked really hard during their first 

week back at school and rumour has it the Year 6 children 

may well be performing for us later in the term. Watch this 

space!              

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Monday 10th June 

Alymerton Residential Parents’ 

Meeting 2.45pm or 6.00pm* 

Thursday 13th -  Monday 17th 

June  

Book Fair in School 

Friday 14th June 

Fathers’ Day Lunch* 

Book Fair Tea Party (School Hall straight after school) 

Monday 17th June 

Curriculum Day John Spendluffe * 

Thursday 20th June 

Year 5 Curriculum Day - Skegness Academy*  

New Reception Parents’ Meeting  

(2pm in School Hall)  

Friday 28th June—Monday 1st July 

Y5/6 Alymerton Residential  

Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July 

Year 6 Induction Days at Secondary Schools 

Friday 5th July  

Sports Day 

Saturday 6th July 

Summer Fair 

Monday 15th July 

School Reports sent home to parents 

Friday 19th July 

Leavers’ Assembly 2.30pm (parents welcome)* 

End of Term 6   * letters to go out  



Chapel Champions - 7th June 

 Achievement Award Value Award: Leadership 

Reception  Jack-for making  brilliantly productive    

choices during continuous provision. 

Gracie-for leading by example with her independent 

handwriting 

Year 1 Skye-for her hard work in maths and not  

giving up. 

Tommy  Kfor helping others and using initiative to 

clear up spilt water and warning others of the slippery 

Year 2 Shania-for producing an excellent description 

of an underwater scene. 

Maisie– G for being an excellent role model in art. 

What a fantastic turtle model! 

Year 3 Christopher-for a fabulous set  of instruction 

about how to wash your hands. 

Ellie-for leading by example and always doing the right 

thing. 

Year 4 Shannon-for working hard in maths. Rosie-for showing wonderful leadership skills in maths. 

Year 5 Annalise-for working hard to develop her 

skills in angles and measure. 

Sophieleigh- for working well as part of the girls cricket 

team. 

Year 6 Crystal-for her excellent contributions in our 

Maths and English lessons this week! 

Riley-for always being mindful of others in our class 

and leading the way! 

Term time holidays 

 
We understand how expensive holidays are during the school holiday periods and that many 
of our parents work in a seasonal industry. Unfortunately, we cannot ever authorise holidays 
for the children in school time even if it is just for one day.  We never let our staff have time 
off during term time to take advantage of cheaper holiday prices.  

 

Absences during term time  may result in a Fixed Penalty Notice being issued by the Local Authority in respect of 
this. Section 7 of the Education Act 1996, places upon parents a duty to ensure that their child receives efficient 
full time education by regular attendance at school or otherwise. Where a child is a registered pupil at school 
and the parent fails to ensure that the child’s regular attendance at school the parent is liable to be prosecuted 
for a criminal offence under section 44 of the Education Act.  

Summer Fair 2019—Saturday 6th July  

 
Come and join us at our Summer Fair 2019 
from 11am on Saturday 6th July. We are 
raising funds towards our £500 target!  

 

Each class will have a stall that they have worked hard in school to 
develop.   

 

If you would like a stall please see Mr Almond at school or leave a 
message at the School Office.  

 

If you are interested in helping out even for just an hour or have some 
great ideas we have a planning meeting in school on 11th June at 
10am.  

School Uniform 
For those parents 
hoping to order 
school uniform early 
for next year for 
delivery to school the 
cut-off date for next month’s delivery 
will be 12th July.  All orders received by 
this date will be despatched from our 
supplier Nationwide School Uniforms 
on the 15th July for delivery before the 
end of term.  You can continue to order 
uniform throughout the summer but 
orders for delivery to school will not be 

delivered until September.  


